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Introduction

The KL Engineering College organized an alumni meet for the B.Tech batch of 1995-1999 on

July 27, 2024. The event aimed to reconnect with former students, share updates on the college's

progress, and strengthen the alumni network.

Event Highlights

Welcome Address

The Registrar of KL Engineering College, Dr. K.Subba Rao, delivered the welcome address. He

highlighted the achievements of the college over the years and expressed gratitude for the alumni's

continued support.

Alumni Speeches

Several alumni shared their professional journeys and experiences since graduating. Key speakers

included:

Networking Session

Alumni participated in a networking session to reconnect with classmates and faculty. This

session facilitated discussions on potential collaborations and mentorship opportunities.

College Updates

Updates on recent developments at KL Engineering College were shared, including new infrastructure

projects, research initiatives, and collaborations with international institutions.

Conclusion

The alumni meet was a resounding success, fostering stronger ties between the college and its alumni.

Attendees expressed enthusiasm for future events and opportunities to contribute to the college's growth.



Ch.Sabitha

Alumni Coordinator HOD - CSE



Dear Alumni,

We extend our sincere gratitude to all the alumni who attended the recent alumni meet at KL University.

Your presence made the event a memorable success, and we are grateful for the invaluable insights and

experiences you shared. It was inspiring to hear about your accomplishments and the impact you've made

in your respective fields, reminding us of the quality and strength of our community. As we look to the

future, we recognize the critical role our alumni play in the university’s continued growth and success.

We invite you to stay engaged and actively support KL University through mentorship, collaboration,

and contributions to scholarship funds. Your involvement helps us enhance our programs, provide

cutting-edge learning experiences, and prepare students to excel in an ever-evolving world. Together, we

can achieve even greater heights and provide exceptional opportunities for current and future students.

Thank you for being an integral part of our community, and we look forward to your continued

partnership in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Ch.Sabitha
Alumni Coordinator HoD-CSE
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